
        May 4, 2005 
 
        City Council Meeting 
        May 10, 2005 
 
Mayor and Members 
of the City Council 
 
 

VACANCIES - BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS 
APPOINTMENT TO PLANNING COMMISSION TO FILL UNEXPIRED 

TERM DUE TO UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council appoint from among the applicants interviewed this 
evening to fill an unexpired term ending June 30, 2008 on the Planning Commission. 
 
Background: 
 
At its meeting of April 26, 2005, the City Council scheduled a meeting for 6 p.m. prior to the 
regular meeting of Tuesday, May 10, 2005, for the purpose of interviewing applicants for the 
unscheduled vacancy, with appointment to be made later that evening during the regular 
meeting.  On May 3, I received an email (see attached) from Joseph Farrales withdrawing his 
application.  On May 4, during a phone conversation with the Deputy City Clerk, Roland Genick 
withdrew his application.  Attached are the applications of the two remaining applicants: 
 

    
Langley Kersenboom. 

  Robert Pope 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      ______________________________________ 
      Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk 
 
 
Noted: 
___________________________ 
Stephen R. Burrell, City Manager 


